
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SOLICITATION RELATIVE TO RESIDENTIAL SERVICES 

 

Pursuant to Section 3.4 of Solicitation for Residential and Therapeutic Foster Care Services which was 
issued on March 6, 2018, the Department of Children and Family Services (DCFS) is exercising its right to 
cancel this solicitation in part.  The cancellation is relative to the section of the solicitation which 
pertains to Residential Services as of May 24, 2018.    


